
MEMBERSHIP TO MANILA BAY S.U.N.S.E.T PARTNERSHIP 
PROGRAM 

 
 

This year, MSI, in recognition of 

its significant role in the 

protection and preservation of the 

environment as well as educating 

the public and promoting 

awareness on the environment, 

entered into an agreement to 

become a Member of the Manila 

Bay S.U.N.S.E.T. Partnership 

Program, Inc. 

 

Being a partner in this program 

is a worthwhile undertaking that 

is consistent with MSI’s 

Corporate Social Responsibility. 

 

Last August 8, 2015, a formal 

signing of the memorandum of 

agreement was attended by the 

Heads of Subsidiaries and the Honorary Chairperson of the 

Partnership, LANDBANK President Gilda E. Pico, in Roxas Boulevard, 

fronting the Manila Bay. Thereafter, a clean-up activity was conducted 

by almost a thousand volunteers including the Masaganang Sakahan, 

Inc. employees. 


